Philip Dagnall
From: — g
29 August 2018 08:11 M 12

Sent:
To: pmods22
Subject: No more houses

I'am utterly dismayed to learn that even more house building is being put forward for approval in our
beautiful town.

While traveling around, I've always been so proud to say ‘I live in a small market town in the northwest
called Clitheroe, still full of privately owned, individual shops, surrounded by the beautiful, picturesque
Ribble Valley’ and 1 am genuinely concerned that this is being systematically eroded by planners with no
thought or care for the future of our town. Where are the extra schools being built? When and where
will the new Health Centre be built ? I’ve just waited six weeks for a doctors appointment!

Indeed I seriously suspect there is a hidden agenda here between all this extra house building and the
abhorrent new ‘Market’ plans being put forward which seem to be designed with a larger town in mind.

Therefore I wish to strongly object to more houses being built in and around Clitheroe in the

sreseeable future.
Mrs Y M Adey, Clitheroe and Ribble Valley resident 40 years.

Sent from my iPad



